
AMENDMENT 

TO THE AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE COUNTY OF TEHAMA
AND HILL ENTERPRISES

The Agreement Number 2025-087, dated April 15, 2025, by and between the County of Tehama, 

through its Department of Environmental Health (County) and Hill Enterprises (Contractor) for 

the purpose of removal of abandoned vehicles and parts thereof in various states of condition 

within both the incorporated and unincorporated areas of Tehama County is hereby amended as 

follows:

3) COMPENSATION 

Contractor shall be paid a flat fee for services rendered under this agreement as outlined in 

Exhibit C.  Contractor shall not be entitled to payment or reimbursement for any tasks or services 

performed except as specified herein. Contractor shall not be paid any compensation or 

reimbursement beyond the flat fee outlined in Exhibit C, and Contractor agrees that County has 

no obligation, whatsoever, to compensate or reimburse Contractor for any expenses, direct or 

indirect costs, expenditures, or charges of any nature by Contractor that exceed the flat fee 

amount set forth above.  Should Contractor receive any such payment it shall immediately notify 

County and shall immediately repay all such funds to County.  This provision shall survive the 

expiration or other termination of this agreement.

It is mutually agreed that all other terms and conditions of Agreement Number 2025-087 

shall remain in full force and effect.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, County and Contractor have executed this agreement on the 

day and year set forth below.

COUNTY OF TEHAMA

Date:  
Chair, Board of Supervisors

HILL ENTERPRISES

Date:  
Representative 

                                                                                                                    108976
Vendor Number

8/8/25


